Kelly Baird, Principal

Como-Pickton High School

3/1/2020

RE: Letter of Resignation, Allan L Folsom

Dear Mr. Baird

It is with heavy heart and great regret that I tender my resignation for Como-Pickton High school as a Social Studies Teacher, effective at the expiration of my current term/contract.

I feel it is time to move on to a greater challenge. I am also looking to decrease my commute which as you are aware is an hour and a half.

In closing, I want to say thank you to not only yourself, but to Dr. Bower and the board as well. Como-Pickton is a quality organization and I am proud to have been associated with it.

Warmest Regards,

Allan Folsom